
Free Drinking 
Water Screening Clinic

Residents are encouraged 
to take advantage of free drinking water 
screening clinics offered by St. Croix County.  
The third free nitrate screening clinic of 2021 will be offered at the 
Kinnickinnic Town Hall (1271 County Rd J, River Falls, WI, 54022) on July 27th from 2-6 pm. 
Additional nitrate screening clinics will be scheduled throughout the County to take place 
during the summer of 2021, and details will become available as they are scheduled. This 
program is offered to educate homeowners on how to monitor and protect their drinking 
water supply. The event has been modified to address the COVID-19 social distancing 
guidelines advised by local, state, and federal public health officials. If you plan to attend 
the event, you must wear a mask and practice social distancing amongst participants 
and staff by following the signs and taped floors at the event. Participants are asked to 
bring in about eight ounces of water in a closed container, preferably glass, collected within 
24 hours of the clinic event. It is important to run the tap for 10 to 15 minutes on cold at full 
flow before collecting the sample. A video tutorial can be found on the County website. The 
nitrate analysis results are provided on-site, and staff will be available to discuss and 
interpret the results and advise further action as needed.

For more information contact: 
Cole Webster 

715-381-4933 o�ce
715-760-1994 mobile 

email: cole.webster@sccwi.gov

Tuesday, July 27th
2:00pm - 6:00pm

Kinnickinnic Town Hall
1271 County Rd J

River Falls, WI, 54022


